The waiver to the Jones Act provided by the Department of Homeland Security is already proving helpful
in the wake of Hurricanes Harvey and Irma, both of which affected important energy infrastructure in
Texas and Louisiana, as well as fuel supply ports in Florida. Together, these storms created disruptions
in the fuel supply chain. Thankfully, the federal government has temporarily waived the antiquated Jones
Act, a century-old law that requires domestic fuel shipments to be carried on U.S. built, U.S. flagged
ships, run by U.S. crews. This effectively eases a potential bottleneck by allowing foreign-flagged
tankers to help deliver fuel to states experiencing a disruption in supply. We learned today that at least
two companies have requested to use the waivers to help ease bottlenecks. At least one shipment
resulting from a Jones Act waiver is underway, with more potentially to come. That's good news for key
markets looking to replenish their fuel supply.
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